
NEWSLETTER  
TEWANTIN NOOSA PROBUS CLUB 

       PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE FOR JUNE 2025 

Hi Everyone ,                                                                                                                                         
The blue- sky days of winter have arrived! Reset the air-conditioner, bring in 

the firewood and find the winter woollies. Get ready for fun and frolic. The agenda is full. 

Autumnal May started with a well-attended coffee morning at Quamby Café. Imagine the Yacht 
Club by the lively river on a super sunny, Sunday, seated in the west deck area with its wonderful 
up-close views and quieter ambience, add happy company, delicious food and good service. 
Perfection. The other highlight was the Anniversary lunch at the Doonan. It was another fine day 
for us to celebrate our 23rd Birthday. Seated altogether at a long table we enjoyed interesting food 
and wine and good conversation as we soaked up the garden atmosphere. It was good to welcome 
our newly inducted couple Len and Denise at their first Probus outing.

At the Probus Meeting of the 27 May we enjoyed meeting Fizzy, the author of the Karla the Koala 
books. Beautifully Illustrated by Auckland artist, Lily and suitable not only for children, the three 
books were quick sellers.  $5 from each sale is donated to buying trees for Koala habitat. It only 
takes $15 to buy one tree. Thankyou Fizzy for coming to introduce Karla.

We were delighted to Induct both Val and Insa into our club. Already each has become a popular 
and happy addition to our flock. Welcome ladies.

Our hard-working VP Joan and her assistant Madam Secretary Barbara have created a wonderful 
agenda for the Bargara Getaway 16-21 November. The coach tour company, Mystic Mountain 
Tours has been accepted as our Tour bus. Not only highly recommended and the best quote, but 
the bus is also well set up for our more elderly needs. The driver is the Owner, Andrew Fallon. Well 
done and big thanks. 

It was good to see the” Cooroy Rag” including our photos and mention in the latest edition. The 
Movies look more interesting this month. Meet Tuesday 10th at 10 am. See:  Brenda and June.

On Friday 6th, Joan and Joy attended a red-carpet event, “Sunny Coast Showdown” at the the 
Noosa Arts Theatre, as guests of multi-sponsoring Bendigo Bank.  Showdown is a talented locally 
based film company. The theme was celebrating Community, visually, by word and film.

The June activities began with a quiet lunch at the Noosa/ Tewantin Golf Club. The Coffee morning 
was well attended at Sanctuary at Acres. The Walkie-Talkie girls took a fun detour and made it a 
special event. On Sunday, 8th lunch was moved to Zachary’s. More countryside drives to have 
lunch, will be Al Fresco near Eumundi, on 12th and Dingo Creek Winery on Friday 20th.  Remember 
Chinadina on Sunday 15th. Check your memos.

The Next meeting, Tuesday 24, Guest Speaker is Oz Bayldon re Fund raising by Music 
Festivals.To those who are unwell we send our healing thoughts and look forward to your return.

To our own very special, warm and welcoming Probus Community, Happy Days,  Joy. 



Weekly and Bi Weekly Happenings 

Tuesdays and	 Walks by the River followed by morning tea/coffee. 
Thursdays            Meet near the Yacht Club at 8.00 a.m. until end of  
                              April and at 9.00 a.m. from May 1st. 
                              Stroll by the river at your own pace.  If you don’t 
                              feel like walking, you are welcome to join us, just for 
                              morning tea/coffee and a chat. 
	 	 	 Co-Ordinators:  Rhoda 0429 997 651 and 
                              Pam 0400 798 730 

Fridays	 	 Mah-Jong for experienced players. 
9.30 to 12.30      $5.00 p.p. includes morning tea/coffee/protein bars. 

Wednesdays       Mah-jong and Rummikub.  Beginners are welcome.                                                           
1.00 to 3.30        Free Lessons available.  All equipment supplied. 
                             All Mah-Jong and Rummikub games are currently held  
                             at 8 Tallgrass, Avenue, Tewantin – 2 mins from Noosa 
                             Golf Course.  Co-ordinator:   Joan 0419 670 771 

Monthly Happenings 

2nd Tuesdays      Movie Mornings 
10.00 a.m.          Movies are advised one week prior.   
                              Co-Ordinators:  June 0413 002 647 and 
                              Brenda 0406 639 274. 

4th Tuesdays      Probus General Meetings at the RSL, Tewantin 
10 for 10.30       $6.00 covers morning tea, room hire, insurance etc. 
                             Most members stay on for lunch in Flame,  

 formerly the Bistro.  Seniors Meals from $14.00. 

“Our Club gratefully acknowledges the generous support of  
the Bendigo Bank”








JUNE BIRTHDAYS 
Pat 
Saskia 
Geoff 
Barbara G 
Judith S 
Len 
John 

 

RECIPE 
Chicken Pie 

• 2 sheets ready rolled puff pastry  
• 440g can condensed cream of chicken soup 
• 1 cup cooked chicken, skinless & cubed 
• 500g mixed veggies, thawed 

Method 
Preheat oven to 180C. Line a greased pie dish with first sheet of pastry. 
Combine remaining ingredients in a bowl, season with salt and pepper 
and pour into pastry. Cover with remaining sheet, seal edges well. Cut a 
few slits in the pie lid and bake for 30 minutes, or until lid is golden 
brown. 

 

“Our Club gratefully acknowledges the generous support of  
the Bendigo Bank”




Welcoming our new members Val (L) and Insa to Probus. 

“A lovely letter” of thanks from our May speaker Elizabeth (Fizzi)  

 

“Our Club gratefully acknowledges the generous support of  
the Bendigo Bank” 



	 	 	 	 	 At the yacht club 	 	 	 	 	 	 	        

	 	 	 	 	 	 


Celebrating the 23rd year anniversary lunch at ‘The Doonan’

 



CALENDAR EVENTS


